
THE COMMUNITY CABINET  
 
W.I. Centenary 
In addition to the Community Cabinet, 
the WI took over most of the Shambles 
in celebration of their  centenary!  
 
Jonathan Young 
Dedicated his father, Michael Young, 
Jonõs fascinating display of military 
memorabilia dates from the Boer War 
and covers, WW1, WW2, Vietnam, 
Korea, Cold War, Falklands and the 
present day. National origin spans, 
Britain, Japan, Russia, France, Holland, 
Bulgaria, America, Canada, Australia, 
Transvaal (as was), Germany and Italy. 

Here is the W.I. cake stall and their pennants 
from 8th August. In the background is the first 

of the Friends Mini-Sales, much òlower keyó and 
timed to coincide with the Farmers Market on 
the 2nd Saturday of the month. Together with 

the 10th October, we raised around £350, thanks 
mainly to Suzanne, Avril and Miranda. 

CHARITY SALES 
The main sale of the year  was on 11 July and 

was a fantastic success raising  £315 

On November 20th we had our annual 
Quiz Night  with Roland asking the ques-
tions and Edna keeping score. The evening 
was a great success with the Roydon Pals 
victorious over six other teams. After all 
costs, £83 was raised. Additionally to Ro-
land and Edna, my thanks go to Mike 
Clarke, Miranda Moore and Rosemary 
Palmer who òraffledó  and fed us to the 
tune of £45! 

NEXT MEETING  
On 18th December, there is a change to 
our programme and Mike Bowen will 

asking us òDid You Jive in 55?ó  
Donõt miss this locally renowned show! 

PROJECTS FINANCED so far this year: 
Research into the Hoxne Scull (in our collection) 
De-activation of  Very Pistol (in our collection) 

Special storage boxes for the collection 
Specialised stationery for the acceptance process 

 
The 2016 Programme of Lectures has been 

prepared by Mike Clarke with other event dates 
yet to be agreed in February. We are reviving the 
Stroll around Diss ð look out for our poster on 
the Shambles lower door Friends Notice Board. 

Many thanks to Rosemary Palmer for organising the trip to Otley Hall on 17th June 2015. 
Twenty two visitors enjoyed a fine day 
and raised £35 for Museum projects 
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The snapper snapped! Brian Jones didnõt 
know that John Taylor was  taking his  pic-
ture whilst he was taking the view on the 
right! Thanks for the pictures, gentlemen. 


